From: Ms. Dawn Bundick

Subject: Re: Let’s Do This!
Date: Monday, February 13, 2023 3:08:32 PM
Hi Besse,

This 1s Dawn Bundick. I want to offer a letter of support for this bill.

My name is Dawn Bundick and I am a lifelong Alaskan and I am asking for your support of
SB22. This day is recognized in other jurisdictions as holidays and President Biden has signed
the bill enacting this a holiday in all States and I am asking that this be a holiday recognized in
our State of Alaska for all governments, non-governmental agencies, etc..

Thank you,

Dawn Bundick

NAACP Member
N.O.B.L.E. Member

VFW Auxiliary President
American Legion Treasurer
Union President/Member





